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In October, Alabama Road Bridge between Borden Road and Simmerhorn Road 
will be temporarily closed to all vehicles, pedestrians and bicycles for bridge repairs.   
The closure is needed to make repairs to the Alabama Road Bridge over Laguna 
Creek.  Alabama Road residents will have access to the north and south side of 
the bridge at all times, but not across the bridge. 

 

The schedule for bridge repairs is as follows: 
 

• October 23: The road will be closed at 8:30 AM to repair the north side bridge 

abutment, and to rebuild the south-bound bridge approach. 
 

• October 27:  Alabama Road is planned to be reopened to through traffic. Note: It 

is possible that repair work may be completed at an earlier date.   Watch for 
roadside message signs announcing updated project information. 

 

• Detour:  Borden Road to the north and Simmerhorn Road to the south will be 

used a detour routes for this project.  Detour signs will be posted along the 
routes. 

 

We understand the challenges and many inconveniences that commuters, residents 
and businesses will experience during the bridge closure and appreciate your 
patience. 

 
Contact Information: Please 

contact Sacramento County 

Department of Transportation 

Customer Service at 

916-875-5171, for detour related 

questions and/or project 

information.  

www.sacdot.com 
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